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Oregon's vote-by-mail system is one of the things I am most proud of as an 

Oregonian. Even attempting to open the door to the removal of such a well supported 

institution in Oregon is a disgusting, anti-democratic attack on our rights as voters 

and I strongly oppose this bill. Being able to vote by mail gives me the ability to make 

informed decisions when voting and ensures that I can find time to vote regardless of 

how hectic my schedule is around voting days.  


